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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 25, 2005

TO: Honorable John Carona, Chair, Senate Committee on S/C on Emerging Technologies & 
Economic Dev. 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB255 by Carona (Relating to the removal of data from data processing equipment disposed 
of or transferred by state agencies.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill requires state agencies to permanently remove data from data processing equipment before 
disposal or transfer of such equipment to a non-state entity. The bill requires the Department of 
Information Resources to adopt rules specifying data removal methods and what types of data 
processing equipment are required to have data permanently removed. No significant fiscal 
implication to the State is anticipated as DIR currently has some data removal guidelines which state 
agencies may follow. In addition, data removal activities specified by this bill are not time or labor 
intensive. 

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 313 Department of Information Resources
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